
Comment Forms are available in the SW Re-

gion ALDOT office.  Due to COVID-19 precau-

tions, paper comment forms are available by 

appointment only.   Please call Mr. Jerome A. 

Reddick at (251) 470-8295 to schedule an ap-

pointment.  

FOR MORE  INFORMATION VISIT:  www.ALDOTinvolved.com      

In order to be included in the administrative record, comments must be received by Monday, August 30, 2021 

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO 
Voice mail: (251) 450-2652 Email:  us90-comments@dot.state.al.us  

Mail Comments to: 
Southwest Region 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

Attn: Jerome A Reddick 

1701 I-65 West Service Road, North 

Mobile, Alabama 36618 

FAX:  (251)-473-3624 

Project No:  HSIP-0016(530) 
ACCESS MANAGEMENT AND SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS 

US-90(SR-16) 
From Swedetown Rd to Rangeline/Nevius Rd  

ALABAMA  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ONLINE  PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing access management 
and safety upgrade along US-90 (SR-16) from the intersection of Swedetown Rd in 
Theodore to the intersection of Rangeline/Nevius Rd in Tillman’s Corner.  Information 
about this project is available to the public for review and comment.  Your comments 
may be provided by mail, email, voicemail, or online form as described below.  Your 
comments on the proposed project must be received by Monday, August 30, 2021. 

Project Description 

The purpose of this project is to improve traffic flow and address safety concerns by 

modifying access and reducing conflict points.  The project will simplify and smooth 

the traffic flow along the corridor by reducing the number of intersections, median 

crossovers, and modify or remove a select number of driveways.  The project will im-

prove safety and reduce delays along US-90(SR-16) from the intersection of Swe-

detown Rd in Theodore to just past the intersection of Rangeline/Nevius Rd in Till-

man's Corner.   It will also include new islands, markings, and striping. 
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